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We sure know how to par-tay at 

preschool! Last month we had a 

Valentine’s celebration, AND our annual 

Pizza and Pajama party! We even sneaked 

in a field trip to Champions Sports 

Center! In addition, we had units on 

Community Helpers, Feelings & Emotions, 

Patterns & Quilts, and Dinosaurs. Did 

your kids come home and tell you about 

our volcano that exploded? Whew, it’s 

been SO busy around here! 
 

This month, since we’ve learned 8 more 

letters, it’s time for another Review 

week! Then we’ll move on to U is for Up 

and Down (our Opposites unit), followed 

by W is for Wheels (Transportation),  

V is for Vegetables (Gardens & Seeds), 

and then can you believe it will be time 

for E is for Eggs & Easter??!! This year 

is going by so fast. 

 
PARENTS, you have all been SO generous 

with snacks that we have enough on hand 

for the rest of the year! THANK YOU! 

However, we were hoping that those of 

you still in the snack rotation between now 

and the end of the year might be willing to 

bring a paper product instead on your 

assigned week. We are ALWAYS in need 

of toilet paper, paper towels, Clorex 

disinfecting wipes, baby wipes, napkins, 

etc. Between now and the end of the 

year, you will see a paper product listed 

each week where you find the snack 

assignments on the calendar sent out with 

the newsletter each month. We would 

appreciate it so much if you would follow 

that as a class donation instead of a 

snack. Thank you so much for your 

cooperation, and if you have any 

questions please just ask one of our 

teachers or contact us via email or text.  
 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Mar 1st –TUITION DUE 

Mar 5th – TueThur Show & Tell 
Mar 6th – MWF Show & Tell 
Mar 9th – NO SCHOOL – 
    ASD Prof. Day 

Mar 13th – NO SCHOOL - 
ASD Minimal Day 

Mar 27th – Book Orders due 
Apr 6th THRU 10th – NO SCHOOL  
 Spring Break 
 

FALL 2019 REGISTRATION 
We still have a few spots open 
for this fall in both AM and 
PM classes! Even if your child is 
headed to kindergarten next year, 
refer a friend or neighbor and if 
they register you will receive $20 

off your next month’s tuition!  
Registration forms can be 

downloaded from our website 
WonderYearsAcademy.com, or just 

share our contact info: 
Call or text Miss Heather 801-362-

4877 
Email at 

WonderYearsAcademy@gmail.com 
 

Alpine School District (ASD) has allocated 

April 6th (the first Monday of Spring Break) 

as the make-up day for the snow day we had 

several weeks ago. However, they also 

indicated that it is “not mandatory” and that 

they will not even take attendance that day. 

Given that so many families have pre-

planned for Spring Break travel and 

activities (including us!), we will NOT be 

having class that day, and Spring Break will 

be that entire week of April, the 6th thru the 

10th. 
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